
July 24, 2023

The Southern Group of Florida, Inc.
Attn: Laura Boehmer
201 E. Kennedy Boulevard Suite 1950
Tampa, FL 33602
boehmer@thesoutherngroup.com

VIA: DocuSign and/or Email

RE: Amendment No. 2 to Term Contract No. WA 2330 for State Lobbying Services

Dear Sarasota County Vendor,

Pursuant to Section II of the Term Contract (“Contract”), upon written agreement of both 
parties, the Contract may be renewed for a period of one year. Upon execution below by your 
authorized representative, this letter will serve as a written agreement that the Contract has 
been renewed, and no additional documentation will be required. The Contract renewal is 
effective October 21, 2023, through October 20, 2024, in an amount not to exceed 
$96,000.00 for the renewal term at the existing pricing, terms, and conditions. 

Please have an authorized representative indicate your acceptance by signing below. This 
letter must be executed and returned no later than September 21, 2023. Insurance 
certificates covering the renewal period should be forwarded to the Administrative Agent’s 
designee, Lauren Tominelli at ltominelli@scgov.net. Please contact the Administrative Agent’s 
designee with any questions or concerns.

AGREED AND ACCEPTED
Sincerely, The Southern Group of Florida, Inc.

By:
 
Jennifer Slusarz, CPPB, CPPO  
Procurement Official
 
Cc: Rob Lewis, Administrative Agent

Lauren Tominelli, Administrative Agent’s designee
Roger Feeley, Contracts Manager
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